
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT UPDATE 

PUBLIC WORKS 
 

 

DATE: 2024-10-28 
 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 
 

FROM: Darryl Johnson, Public Works Director 

ITEM TITLE: Report: Public Works Dept. Update 

 

Public Works: 

Gravel Request for Wylie Lane – Bill Lofholm has requested access to County gravel material for 

improving Wylie Lane.  Wylie Lane is a 1 mile County Road located off of N8000W.  The dead end road 

provides access to one residence.  Mr. Lofholm would like to make improvements on Wylie Lane.  Mr. 

Lofholm have been allowed to use County material for improvements in the past.  

 Gravel Pit Opportunity- Landowner for RP04N45E354650 has approached Public Works about the possibility 

of a gravel pit located in the south end of Teton Valley.   

Speed Limits – There has been some heightened interest in County speed limits lately.  I want to take that 

opportunity to begin discussing how we can develop a defendable policy for reasonable speed limits throughout the 

County. 

 

I will be attending the Idaho 2024 Local Transportation Convention the week of November 11 

 

Road & Bridge: 
R&B are working on W2500N and will continue to do so until the weather no longer allows us to.  

R&B schedule switches back to a 5 day work week every year at daylight savings.  This year that will be 

the week of November 4. 

 

Solid Waste: 
Solid Waste FY2024 Q4 Report - Attached is a summary of the 4th quarter FY2024 prepared by Solid Waste 

Supervisor Dann O’Donnell.  

Also attached is RAD’s report for the same quarter.   

 

Facilities: 

Veteran’s Day – The Courthouse will be recognizing Veterans on 11/11by lighting up the courthouse with 

green flood lights. 

 

Weeds: 

Weed Superintendent, Cameron Hieronymus, will present the attached 2024 weed summary for discussion. 

 

Attachments: 
Solid Waste FY24 Q4 Report 

RAD FY24 Q4 Report 



 

Weeds FY24 Report 


